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MEMORANDUM FOR: Martin G. Malsch- .,

Deputy General Counsel 1

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretar j
_ \ ,

SUBJECT: SECY-85-176 - APRIL 12 U LETTER
RE STAFF TESTIMONY IN RES RT
PROCEELING

;

This is to advise you that the Commission (with all Commis-
sioners agreeing) has approved your recommendation to refer
the April 12 UCS letter on TMI-l to the NRC staff for an
appropriate response by letter to UCS. Accordingly, your
recommended SRM (attached) will be sent to the staff.

Attachment:
As Stated

.

cc: Chairman Palladino
Commissioner Asselstine
Commissioner Bernthal
Commissioner Zech
J. Cutchin
OPE

i
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MEMORANDUM FOR: William J. Dircks, Executive Director
for Operations .

,

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, cretary

SUBJECT: SECY-85-176 - APRIL 12 UCS LETTER
ON TMI-l

The Commission has reviewed the April 12 letter from the I
Union of Concerned Scientists (UCS) regarding Three Mile
Island, Unit 1, and the May 3, 1985 memorandum from the,

Executive Legal Director responding to that letter. The
Commission does not believe the UCS letter warrants further
Commission review, and is referring it to you for an
appropriate response by letter to UCS.

cc: Chairman Palladino
Commissioner Asselstine
Commissioner Bernthal
Commissioner Zech
M. Cutchin
OGC
OPE
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